SO ALL ARE

So welcome each other,
in the same way that
Christ also welcomed

you, for God's glory
Romans 15:7

Capital Campaign Project Updates

The Project Management Team has been diligently working with church leaders to get our Capital
Campaign Projects moving along, thanks to your financial support. We are excited to share that the
new motorized window shades for the sanctuary have been installed. A big thank you to Dick Post
and Brad Johnson for their assistance with this project.
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Capital Campaign Project Updates - Continued

We are also diligently working away at the outdoor deck, thanks to the leadership of Jeff Ducklow.
The old deck has been removed - thank you to Mike Ronning, Paul Crosland, Jeff Ducklow.

With the removal of the deck, we are limited in the capacity of Fellowship Hall until project
completion due to fire codes. So, Sunday morning fellowship time might look a little different for
the next few weeks.

Planning work for the kitchen also continues to evolve as we decide on appliances, countertops,
cabinets, etc.

Once again, a big thank you to our Project Management Team - Paul Crosland (trustees chair),
Linda Dickey, Jeff Ducklow, Dave Looney, Dick Post, Mike Ronning, Don Bushen, and Pastor Stina.
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